


Attention all track athletes! There will be a 

Track call out meeting Tuesday November 

24th at 3:10 in the study hall room for all 

non-winter sports athletes. If you think 

you are interested in running Track this 

spring please come to this meeting or stop 

by and see Mr. Harris in room 160. Winter 

workouts will start Monday November 

30th. 


